
 Greetings, 

 It’s hard to believe that we are in the final month of the school year. June is a month of mixed 
 emotions. Of course, our entire learning community is excited about the summer and the 
 prospect of having a little reprieve from all the learning and work that has defined the school 
 year. We are equally excited about all of our year end festivities, from field days and trips to our 
 dances and senior prom. For some of our students, the end of the year also represents Regents 
 and final exams and that last stretch where assignments are due in that rush to the finish line. 
 The proverbial  crunch time  that can also be stress inducing. Still, there is so much to look 
 forward to. And simply said, it feels like summer. 

 June is also Pride month and as much a


